
October 2, 2025 

Ms. Linda Bridwell. 
Executive Director 

Straightline Kentucky 
a--------------b 

Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2025-00226 
Cumberland County Water District 
Amended Response to Second Request for Information Question #2b 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced case is Cumberland County Water District's amended 
response to Kentucky Public Service Commission staffs second Request for Information question 
#2b. 

After submitting its original response to the second Request for Information, Cumberland District 
continued to research the billing rates charged by City of Albany and determined that it was 
appropriate to amend their response to include information subsequently provided by City of 
Albany. 

It appears that City of Albany inc(eased its wholesale rate since 2009 without submitting an 
updated tariff sheet to Kentucky Public Service Commission. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 


